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From: Contact Centre (CRM) <contact@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Sent: 11 April 2024 10:40
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application Comments - 3/2024/0096 FS-Case-604805918

 

 

  

 

Planning Application Reference No.: 3/2024/0096 

Address of Development: Longridge High School 
Preston Road 
PR3 3AR 

Comments: I am concerned that this fence will be an eyesore and, unless it is required for student 
safety, planning should be denied. Longridge high school is bordered by two conservation areas and 
this fence is not in keeping.  
 
If the fence is a legal requirement for the school I think it should be set back slightly and sensible 
planting placed in front to soften the impact.  
 
Kind Regards.  




